
Our Year 7 Netball Team travelled to Leicester Grammar for this week’s fixture, accompanied by Miss Nicholls, Teacher of PE  
and Sixth Form Coaches Sophie and Isla. The team took part in a netball tournament, playing a total of six games.  Mrs Cheney, 
Teacher of PE said, “Each individual player showed great improvement throughout each game, they played brilliantly and did 

the school proud. The ‘Coaches Player of the Tournament’ was Jess. Well 
done Year 7!”  

N E W S L E T TE R  
B u i l d i n g  B r i g ht e r  Fu t u r e s  

Thursday 15th February 2024   

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

By the end of this week, Year 11 will have come to the end of their mock  
exam window and will be eagerly looking forward to a well earned rest over 
the February half term break. Students have approached their mock exams with maturity and focus 
and I would like to congratulate them on their efforts. Year 13 students begin their mocks once we 
return after the half term break and I would like to wish them the very best.  

Our Year 9 students are now making the challenging, but exciting decision about their KS4 option  
subjects. I would like thank parents and carers for attending our ‘Options Evening and Parents’  
Evening’ on Tuesday, there was a wonderful supportive atmosphere and it was great to see families 
deep in conversation with staff about how we can support our student’s aspirations. If you have any 
questions about the options process, or about how to submit your final choices by Monday 4th March, 

please contact the Year 9 Hub Team.  

Our Sixth Form has received an overwhelming number of applications for 2024 and tomorrow we will be congratulating more 
of our Year 11 students as they receive conditional offers to study with us next year. Our second ‘Offer Breakfast’ is  
not only perfectly timed to be a lovely celebration of their hard work and the uncapped potential we see in them, but also to 
mark the end of this half term.  

We have two incredible trips taking place next week, with Sixth Form Media students travelling to New York and students 
across year groups enjoying a Ski Trip to Austria. I look forward to hearing all about our student’s wonderful memories when 
we return after half term and to sharing photos and insights into these experiences with our wider community.   

Best wishes, Lisa Hickman — Headteacher  
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                            S t u d e n t s  F i r s t ,  I t ’ s  A b o u t  L e a r n i n g ,  N o  B a r r i e r s  

Netball Tournament at Leicester Grammar School  



Celebrating Our Love of Reading This Valentine ’s Day  

Ms Crisp, our Librarian, has created a fantastic counter display 
in the Library to celebrate our love of reading this Valentine’s 
Day.  

Students and staff can go on a ’blind date’ with a book,  
choosing a new book by reading only a short description on the 
front to describe the plot! A big thank you to Ms Crisp for yet 
another creative and unique opportunity for our community.   

After half term, we will be marking World Book Day at the  
beginning of March, the perfect opportunity to once again  
celebrate our love of the written word and how it can  
develop our imagination, vocabulary and knowledge. We have 
an action packed diary of events this year and Ms Crisp would 
like to share a little teaser of what’s in store… We can’t wait!   

Looking Ahead …  

World Book Day  



Last Friday our Year 9 students took part in their ‘Options  
Tasters’ to find out more about some of the KS4 subjects  
available for them to study over the next two years. From 
Engineering Design and Sports Studies, to Media and  
Spanish, our broad and exciting curriculum offers students 
an extensive range of vocational and GCSE courses.  

Following their tasters on Friday, students then joined us 
at our KS4 Options Evening, where they could speak to all 
our subject leaders about the option decision process.  
Accompanied by their families, students explored our  
subject stalls in Café6 where our subject specialists  
displayed examples of student work, course texts,  
assessment information and more to support  
conversations with our community throughout the  
evening. Guests also joined an ‘Options Talk’ led by Mr 
Fawkner and Mr Wood and discussed student progress in 
English and Maths at pre booked appointments in the  
Library. There was a fantastic atmosphere at the event 
and we are delighted that so many families could join us 
to take advantage of the support on offer.   

Following the events, Mr Elvidge, Year 9 Year Leader, 
shared, “It was delightful to see how engaged and  
enthusiastic the students were during their Options  
Taster Day last Friday. They carried that same energy into  
Tuesday evening where the atmosphere was incredible. 
They have all been a credit to themselves and  
the school.”  

On Tuesday evening, families received an email  
containing a link to the official Options Form for  
students to submit their final choices. This form can be 
found online here.  

Before submitting their choices, Year 9 students and their 
families are encouraged to read all the supporting  
information found in their Options Guide. A digital copy 
can be viewed online here.  

 

The deadline for submitted the option form 
is Monday 4th March 2024.  

 

If you have any queries please contact - 
 Year 9 Hub: Year9Hub@thehinckleyschool.co.uk   

Year 9 Get a Taste of KS4 Options  

CLICK  
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TeenTech Live Festival Sparks Innovation  

We are thrilled to share the exciting news that 30 of our Year 9 students recently  
participated in the TeenTech Live Festival at Mira on Thursday 8th February. This  
extraordinary event brought together young minds from various schools, fostering  
collaboration and creativity in the realm of A.I. innovation projects. 

Our students, organized into teams of four, delved into the world of artificial  
intelligence, working passionately on their projects throughout the day. The  
atmosphere was buzzing with energy and enthusiasm as they explored innovative ideas 
and harnessed the power of technology. 

Out of all the schools present, we are incredibly proud to announce that The Hinckley 
School stood out prominently. Among the numerous outstanding projects showcased, 
four ideas were selected as winners for the day – with two of these winning projects 
being from our very own school! This accomplishment is a testament to the dedication, 
intelligence, and collaborative spirit of our students. Their innovative ideas not only 
impressed the judges, but also demonstrated the excellence of The Hinckley School in 
the fields of science and technology.  

Now, with the festival behind us, the excitement continues! Firstly, as student Ollie was 
selected as the event competition winner and was presented with a prize this morning! 
And secondly, as students have been given the opportunity to form groups of up to 
three members to further develop and refine their projects for the prestigious 
TeenTech Awards. This is a fantastic chance for our students to showcase their talents 
on a larger stage and compete with other schools in the pursuit of excellence. 

The students were a showcase for both us and their parents on the day with the  
accompanying staff Mr Tallis and Ms Crisp saying how amazing they all were.  We  
eagerly anticipate the amazing projects that will emerge as our students embark on the 
next phase of the competition. 

Stay tuned for updates on our students' progress as they continue to shine in the world 
of technology and innovation!   - Mr Boast, Assistant Headteacher  





We Hope you Enjoy a Restful Half Term Break  
 

The school will be closed from Monday 19th –Friday 23rd  

February 

   

We Look Forward to Welcoming Students Back to School on  

 Monday 26th February 2024  

We are delighted to share that following two very successful 
bake sales, selling sweet treats donated by staff and students, 
we raised an incredible total of £151 for the  
children’s mental health charity, Place2Be.  

Thank you to everyone who took part and supported these  
charity events.  

 

Our Fundraising For Place2Be Raised...  

Free Breakfast Club ‘Tea & Toast ’ Extended Until Easter  

Due to the continued success of our FREE breakfast club, ‘Tea & Toast’, we have made the decision to extend the 
club until Easter. It is fantastic to see students gather together as they arrive at school to enjoy their breakfast and 
we look forward to welcoming students back to the club after half term.  

 


